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MARION TOWNSHIP — The Marion Township Trustees held their regular scheduled meeting
Monday at the Marion Township Office with the following members present: Howard Violet and
Jerry Gilden.

The purpose of the meeting was to pay bills and conduct ongoing business. The minutes of the
previous meeting were read and approved as read. The trustees then reviewed the bills and
gave approval for 19 checks totaling $20,740.63.

Road Foreman Elwer reported that the Sign and Road Inventory for August is completed.

Fiscal Officer Kimmet gave the trustees the amounts and rates as determined by the Budget
Commission for 2014. The trustees passed a resolution accepting these which is No. 82 in the
resolution section and will be part of these minutes.

There being no further business, a motion to adjourn by Gilden was seconded by Violet and
passed unanimously.




